
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                

Montessori child Development Center 

Newsletter 
January 2021 

Happy New Year! 

 
Welcome 2021! We are looking forward to many fun and 

exciting things this year.  

 

Thank you to all families for the holiday cheer and 

wonderful gifts we received. We are grateful for your 

thoughtfulness and generosity.  

 

 
 JANUARY 
Friday, January 18 
DR. MARTIN 
LUTHER KING, JR 
DAY (School Closed) 
 
FEBRUARY 

Tuesday, February 2  

END OF FIRST 

SEMESTER 

 

Wednesday, February 10 

VALENTINE’S DAY 

CELEBRATION 

 

Thursday, February 11 

LUNAR NEW YEAR 

CELEBRATION 

 

Friday-Monday, February 

12-15  

PRESIDENT’S DAY  

(School Closed) 

 

Thursday, February 18,  

100 DAYS OF SCHOOL 

 
 
 
 

 

Dr. Martin Luther, 

King, Jr. Day 
 
The school will be closed 
on Monday, January 18, in 
observance of Dr. Martin 
Luther King, Jr. Day. 
School will resume the 
following day.   

COVID TESTING 
A monthly COVID testing will be available in 

the school soon. We are taking an interest list to 

see if we have enough people to participate in 

this program. Please email us if you are interested 

in the monthly COVID testing. Curogram accepts 

most insurance and individuals with no insurance 

will be covered by the CARES ACT.   

PROCARE MOBILE SIGN-IN AND SIGN-OUT 
We will be testing our Procare Contactless Parent Engagement App with our 

elementary families starting next week. We are awaiting approval to use 

contactless check-in and out for Toddler, Primary, and Kinder.  This allows 

parents to sign-in and sign-out using their smart phones. Just check-in at the 

gate to make sure you have been recorded in the system. An invitation email 

will be sent out to our elementary parents by Friday.   

 

   

Absences/Late 
Please call or email the 

school if your child is 

sick or out for the day.  

 

Elementary students 

who are late need to 

pick up a late pass from 

the office to enter class.  

 

Please call the school if 

you are running late.  

 

   

 Birthdays 
 

 

 

 

3 years old 

Grant 1/9 

4 YEARS OLD 

Atticus 1/14 

6 YEARS OLD 

Luca 1/16 

7 YEARS OLD 

Emma Skylar  1/17 

8 YEARS OLD 

Christian 1/24 

Annabelle P. 1/27 

9 Years old 

Jake 1/27 

Staff 

Ms. Cresca 1/29 

THIS MONTH’S BOOK PICK   

Zen Shorts and Zen Ties 
 
These wonderful books are about panda who 
shares stories about peace and kindness.  
Scholastic Book Club code is HR7ZJ. 


